
INTRODUCTION

The Minnesota Department of Natural Resources with the assist-
ance from the Blandin Paper Company and the Potlatch Paper Com-
pany hosted the 1983 Northeastern Area Forest Nursery Workshop
in Duluth, Minnesota on August 1 - 4.

In making this workshop such a great success the Department of
Natural Resources wishes to thank all the individuals who attend-
ed and to those who contributed time and effort in organizing
and presenting the workshop.
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